The Holidgsare Qroend
he Connen!

The holiday season is fast approaching. The PTO knows many families provide individual gifts to the staff
but are often unsure what to give. We would like to help by providing families the opportunity to contribute
towards gift cards for the staff. Here is how it will work:

Dear Hemlock Creek Families,

1. Fill out the form below with your family information and the staff list (on the back) indicating the
staff member(s) you would like to contribute to and the dollar amount for each person.

2. Return the form along with payment, either check (preferred) or cash to the Hemlock Creek
Elementary School office by Tuesday, November 28.

3. After Thanksgiving, the staff will be presented with a holiday letter indicating that families have
contributed money that can be used to select gift card(s).

4. During the week of December 18 each staff member will receive the gift card(s) they chose in a
holiday card signed with each family’s name who contributed.

This year we have an option to give to a general fund. This anonymous donation will be spread out
among any Hemlock Creek staff that receive little or no gift card money. Keep in mind that participation is
completely optional and would like to keep this a surprise for the staff.

If you would like to participate, please return this form to the Hemlock Creek Elementary School office
with your payment (payable to Hemlock Creek PTO or cash) in a sealed envelope labeled PTO Holiday

Fund by Tuesday. November 28.

If you have any questions please reach out to Kelly Sturgill at HC.PTO.Scrip@gmail.com.

Please ensure that this information is printed neatly. The information that is provided here
will be used to place the names on the holiday cards that are distributed to the staff.

Email: Phone #:

Last Name:

Child Name: Grade:
Child Name: Grade:
Child Name: Grade:

Child Name: Grade:




FAMILY NAME:

KINDERGARTEN TEACHERS STUDENT SERVICES OFFICE STAFF KITCHEN STAFF
Heide Herlache $ Darin Behmke $ Polly Albers $ 6 Staff Members 3
Rochelle Loch $ Heather Mackesy |$ Julie Nolan $
Kris Neuens $ Andrew Olks $ Cheryl Crozier $ SUPPORT STAFF
Megan Raschke $ Kristi Ryan $ Michelle Alberts 3
Courtney Rohr $ Carly Shier $ PRINCIPAL Kara Bartoszek $
Pamela Sands $ Kathy Held |$ Ashley Broeske $
Julia Walker $ MATH INTERVENTION Jessica Burdsall $
Kim St. Juliana $ ASSOCIATE PRINCIPAL Anusha Chilukuri $
1ST GRADE TEACHERS Mike Kowalczyk |$ Mindy Colucci $
Kiley Dunathan $ READING INTERVENTION Alessandra Cudicio  |$
Becky Erdmann $ Laura Devine $ SCHOOL LIAISON Andrea DeCleene $
Tracy Hopkins $ Sarah Kennedy $ Sarah Manning |$ Holly Fey $
Tanya Kussow $ Jennifer Golueke $
Jenn Lambrecht $ LITERACY COACH SOCIAL WORKER Amie Gordon $
Kelsey LaPierre $ Jessica Budek $ Sabrina Esala |$ Melany Kornowske  |$
Ginny Pierce $ Lisa Kornowski $
Stephanie Roth $ MUSIC TITLE VI Naga Krothapatli $
Kelsey Allen $ Pamela Ninham I$ Dana Kucksdorf $
2ND GRADE TEACHERS Mary Bain $ Katie Natzke $
Aubrey Adler $ MAINTENANCE Shelly Raasch $
Mary Bixby $ ART Matt Eichhorst |$ Brittany Rukomp $
Tricia Catlin $ Kimberly Janssen |$ Jamie Schnurer $
Sherri Legols $ Hayley Pauls $ SCHOOL NURSE Carrie Spoerl $
Morgan Linssen 3 Michelle Neumann |$ Neha Upadhyay $
Megan Luce $ PHYSICAL EDUCATION Melissa VerBoort $
Nicole Schoenwalder [$ Andrea Brehm $ HEALTH AIDE Dana Wunderlich $
Bob Hagenow Lyndsee Elm I$

3RD GRADE TEACHERS

$
Kris Luebke $
$

Andrea Hebl $ Angela Moeller SCHOOL PYSCHOLOGIST GENERAL FUND l$
Stephanie Krahn $ Brittney SChWOhteSl $ *This anenymous donation will be
Tanya Lynn $ SCHOOL COUNSELOR spread out among any Hemlack Creek
Nick Prebelski $ Danielle Hettmann | $ OT TEACHER staff that receive little or no gift card money.
Katie Ribarchek $ Mardi Johnson $ Erin Diedrick |$
Ashley Seidl $
LIBRARY MEDIA COORDINATOR | [SPEECH/LANGUAGE

4TH GRADE TEACHERS Jennifer Gossen |$ Jordan Angst $
Emily Brossard $ Leah Vertz $
Blake Fietzer $ ELL TEACHER
Lexi Ford $ Heather Leltzke |$
Nikki Glaeser $
Amy Sampe $ TOTAL ENCLOSED |$

$

Megan Schmidt




